
WHAT IS THE STIRLING WIND PROJECT? 

The Stirling Wind Project is a wind power plant owned by Stirling Renewable Energy Limited 
Partnership (SRELP), a partnership between Potentia Renewables and Paul First Nation that is 
located 8 km northeast of the town of Stirling, Alberta. The Stirling Wind Project I will include 23 
wind turbines and associated infrastructure and will have a generation capacity of 113 MW. 

Site mobilization and civil construction for the Stirling Wind Project will start at the beginning 
of May 2022. Additional details on the construction activities and schedule will be presented at the 
open house.  

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE ON MAY 4, 2022 
AT 6:30 PM WHERE YOU WILL: 

• Meet the SRELP team, including the Project Manager, the main community contact, 
members of the construction team, and the construction contractor

• Receive updates on upcoming construction activities
• Learn about the construction schedule and timeline
• Learn about the Community Liaison Committee and how to get involved
• Get information and answers to questions you may have on the Stirling Wind Project
• Receive information about Stirling Wind Project II

If you have any comments and/or questions regarding the Stirling Wind Project and the start of 
construction, please submit them to info@stirlingwind.com before April 30, 2022 to have 
them answered at the meeting. Time will be allocated for Q&A at the end of the virtual open 
house and we encourage you to submit your comments and/or questions ahead of time. 

To register in advance for the virtual open house, please visit stirlingwind.com. A link to 
attend the virtual open house will also be available on the website at the time of the event. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THE MEETING! 

GET INVOLVED WITH THE STIRLING WIND PROJECT 

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 
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